DEPARTMENT OF BUDGET AND MANAGEMENT
GENERAL SOLANO STREET, SAN MIGUEL, MANILA

NOTICE

This is to notify the Public that the Opening of Bids, as posted on the Department of Budget
and Management (DBM) website and published in Philippine Star dated August 02, 2018, for
the Scrap/Waste Materials scheduled on August 13, 2018, 2:30 p.m., at the Administrative
Service (AS) Conference Room, Ground Floor (GF), Building III, DBM, General Solano St.,
San Miguel, Manila will be moved to August 14, 2018, 2:30 p.m., at the AS Conference
Room, GF, Building III, DBM, General Solano St., San Miguel, Manila.

Bid proposals shall be submitted not later than August 13, 2018 until 12:00 noon, through the
DBM-Disposal Committee Technical Secretariat. Late bids shall not be accepted.
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